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Having worked with students and families throughout Oregon for 8 years, I know how 

difficult it is for folks to get the resources they need, particularly food resources and 

proper nutrition. Many rely on food banks and school meals, despite working full time 

jobs. Nutritious food is a human right and we need to expand these services to meet 

the needs of our communities, not take them away. Families with proper nutrition are 

more successful and healthier, allowing them to fully participate in society and thrive. 


